
Frequently Asked
Questions

STATE CHARITABLE CAMPAIGN
United Way of Pottawatomie

County (now known as Eastern
Frontier Country) is proud to be

the federation for District 10
(Lincoln, Pottawatomie, and

Seminole) of the SCC to offer an
efficient, accountable way for

state employees to contribute to
charities at the workplace.

What is the State Charitable Campaign?

The Oklahoma State Charitable Campaign
(SCC) is an annual unified fundraising effort that
provides state employees with the opportunity to
make donations to their favorite charitable
organizations through the convenience of
payroll deduction or one-time gifts. The SCC is
governed by the Oversight Committee for State
Employee Charitable Contributions (OCSECC),
which is comprised of seven state employee
appointees. 

How do I give?
Who can I give to?
What happens to undesignated donations?

Scan the QR code for
Questions & Answers

United Way of Pottawatomie
County Federation

7200 - United Way of Pottawatomie
County
7240 - 211 Community Resource Line
7235 - Central Oklahoma Community
Action Agency, Inc.
7224 - Last Frontier Council- Boy Scouts
of America
7214 - Legal Aid Services of Oklahoma
7230 - Oklahoma 4-H Foundation
7205 - Project: SAFE
7232 - South Central Industries, Inc.

Scan the QR code for
more information.



Dear Friend, 

I can’t thank you enough for your public service to our
great state, or for your participation in the annual State
Charitable Campaign (SCC). Last year, your generous
contributions helped us raise $323,332, helping more
than 250 organizations strengthen communities across
Oklahoma. These organizations are on the front lines of
meeting the health needs and human service challenges
facing some of our most vulnerable Oklahomans. The
SCC helps those in need by providing meals, educational
programs, medical care and even disaster aid. Thanks to
your continued generosity, many of our neighbors have
received critical assistance from the organizations
supported by the SCC. The Oklahoma Standard is truly
alive and well. Our goal for the 2024 campaign is to raise
$325,000, and I hope you will join me in supporting this
worthy effort. Together, I am confident we can have our
most successful year yet. Once again, thank you for your
generous contributions. 

Sincerely, 
J. Kevin Stitt
Governor

A Letter From the GovenorStatewide & International 
Federations

Scan the QR code to
learn about Statewide

& International
Federations.

THANK YOU
FOR LEADING

THE WAY
WITH YOUR
GIFT TO THE

SCC!

FOR MORE INFORMATION:

www.unitedwayefc.org
email: sandy@unitedwayefc.org
Mailing address: PO Box 697
Shawnee, OK 74802


